
St Roch’s Secondary School 
Parent Council Meeting  
Tuesday 31/03/2015 

 
Sederent:     M Bowers, P Boyle, B Hewitt, F Delury, C Gardiner, W Jones 

C Leahy, R McKellar, J McLaughlin, M Mulligan, A Simpson 
A Glen (minute) 

 
Apologies: M Chambers, L McAlindon, M Mulligan, S Stone 
 
 
1.Previous 
minutes 

Agreed 
 

Action 
 

2. London Trip Angie Simpson has submitted an Area Committee application for 
£5000 
Breakdown submitted to the Committee – next meeting 
26/05/15 
Any funds received will be re-distributed to parents of pupils 
attending the trip 
 

 

3. Treasury 
Report 
 

Balance £1000  

4. AOB • Donation requested from Mandy Paton for St Roch’s 
Primary School P4 First Communion Race Night – group 
agreed a £30 donation 
 

• Family Ceilidh Night 
New date arranged by Stuart Cameron w/c 20/14/15 
Group agreed not practical due to holiday period and SQA 
exams commencing Tuesday 28/04/15 
Claire Gardiner offered a shared ceilidh night on Thursday 
04/06/15 for P7/S1 parents – group agreed to support 
this night with tuck shop/tombola & raffle 
Next parent council ceilidh to be scheduled for October. 
 

• Thank you letter received from Tommy Donnelly DHT on 
behalf of the Costa Rica Trip for £500 donation 
 

• P7 Evening 28/01/15  Bernadette Hewitt & Angie Simpson 
attended – spoke to all parents & recruited a few new 
members – e-mail details have been added to the contact 
list 
 

• New e-mail account for parent council – this has been 
encouraged by the parent council forum – Mary Ann 
Bowers will set up new account and forward details to the 
group 
 

• SPTC Training Opportunities – Bernadette Hewitt keen for 
member to attend upcoming training events  

 
 

 

 Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday 02/06/15 
 
Meeting closed 7.15pm 
 

 
 
 
 

 

21/04/20159:06 AM AF Glen  


	St Roch’s Secondary School

